
École Maillard Middle PAC Agenda 
Monday, November 7th, 7:00 PM 

1. Call to order/President’s welcome – 3 minutes 
 

2. Adoption of May 2022 AGM Agenda/call for new items – 2 minutes 
 

3. Principals’ report – 15 
Volleyball is coming to an end.  Great enthusiasm at being able to play against other schools.  

Remembrance Day assembly on Thursday with the advance band. Students and staff only due to 
capacity limits.  Mr. Wilson is working on scheduling a music concert for the parents.  

Student-led conferences coming up towards the end of the month. We will be having an auction of art 
work (mainly student work and maybe some staff) as a fundraiser for The Long Walk to Water.  Doing a 
bunch of other events around repurposing closing and being aware of water resources. The Bear team 
will also be having an entrepreneur fair.  Not for profit but learning about things from a business 
perspective.   

The leadership team is looking for a rolling cart with different sports equipment.  Jen is looking for PAC 
donations for this.  Maybe somewhere around $1,000 for a cart and some equipment.  

The ministry is moving towards a grade-less reporting system across middle schools and grade 9.  The 
ministry is mandating is for September.  Maillard will start at term 2.  Emerging, developing, proficient, 
extending will be the new reporting terms.    

Affordability Fund – the school has received a large sum of money from the fund.  Originally it had to all 
be used by June.  There is talk that the deadline for use will be extended to next year which would make 
it more effective.  So far we have been able to buy some much needed items for our most vulnerable 
students.   

 

Treasurer’s report - 5 minutes 

We didn’t get numbers for the accounts but the operating account is getting a big boost from the hot 
lunches.  We have not yet received the gaming grants but haven’t been refused.  They came back asking 
for more information and are currently reviewing it.   

Budget – 5 minutes 

-Munchalunch  - the lunch program has been incredibly successful so far.  The TCBY and first Subway 
days did well financially.  We still have many more lunch days to come. 

-can we make a way for students with financial needs to get a hot lunch 
 

New Business - there was no new business 

There was no new business. 

Adjournment/next meeting – Monday December 5th 


